
Spookinaapi Report/Covid 

Spookinaapi Staff was off for the summer, the director did work with the Wellness Committee 
and Tribal Health in coordinating a Fun Run, there were 325 participants who signed for the 1 
mile, 5k, and 10k, the director, Wellness Committee and Tribal Health is planning an event for 
Sport Physicals, Vaccines, School Registration and a 3 on 3 basketball tournament, (Flyer is 
attached). The director did work as on call and on-site for Covid Support.

Summer Covid Report: positive cases have been steady; The school nurse and myself have been 
testing through the summer, and individual have been requesting for home tests. As of July 22, 
we are at 58 cases on the Blackfeet Reservation. The Covid team has been following the new 
variant reports that the CDC had published, and will meet regularly to make sure the Covid 
Team is ready for the beginning of this school year, same covid protocols will be implemented, 
Covid support will be available for testing and contract tracing.


